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Forest Lighting Announces New T8 LED Lamp Designed for Both Ballast-Compatible and Direct-Wire Applications 

UniV8™ T8 LED Lamp is ideal for lighting upgrade projects

Atlanta, Georgia.  December 16, 2015.  Forest Lighting has announced the availability of new T8 LED Linear Lamps, named UniV8™, designed for both Direct-Wire and Ballast-Compatible applications.  UniV8 LED Lamps give energy service companies, and their customers, a simplified choice when selecting products for lighting retrofit applications.  It is UL Listed and DLC Certified, a requirement for obtaining rebates from utilities and municipalities. 

The Forest Lighting Univ8 T8 LED Lamp is four feet long, and available in 15W and 19W models.  Four color temperatures are available: 3500K, 4100K, 5000K, and 6000K.  CRI is >80 RA, and the efficacy range is up to 115 lumens per watt.  It will last 50,000 hours. 

“Forest Lighting is among a small number of manufacturers offering a combination direct-wire and ballast-compatible T8 LED tube design,” said Jian Ni, Chief Operating Officer of Forest Lighting.  “Energy Service companies should carefully compare certifications, operating parameters, quality history, warranty and price for this type of product.   We believe the Forest Lighting UniV8 T8 LED Lamp will outperform all other designs.”  

Margaret Moreno-Coplen is VP of Sales for Forest Lighting, and sits on the NAESCO Affiliate Advisory Committee.  “Our value proposition is ‘Affordable Performance’, and we are proving this every day to NAESCO members.  In addition to the new UniV8 LED T8, we also provide a wide range of LED products including T8s, T5s, Downlights, Floodlights, A19s, and troffers.”  Please visit our website, www.forestlighting.com 
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